
Village Residents Can Be Prepared for 
Severe Weather with CODE RED 
Notification System
April 3 2014 1:17 PM

Godfrey, Illinois, April 3, 2014:  To be notified of severe weather in the Godfrey area, 
residents can enroll in the Code Red Weather notification system managed by Madison 
County Emergency Management Agency.

With regard to the safety of all Village residents, Mayor Mike McCormick states: 

 

“As always during this time of year, we want residents to be aware of weather systems 
moving through our area.  Please enroll in Code Red if you have not already, be 
prepared, and stay safe.”

To enroll in the CODE RED notification system by phone, please call the Madison 
County Emergency Management Office at 618-692-0537.  To enroll via their website 
please go to:  , scroll down and select the CODE http://www.mymadisoncountyema.com
RED WEATHER WARNING  box.  After entering the address(s) to be monitored 
through Code Red, residents may also select which type of notifications they would like 

http://www.mymadisoncountyema.com/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


to receive:  Severe Thunderstorms, Tornado, Flash Flooding and Winter 
Weather.  Additionally, residents may select how to be notified, for example via phone 
call and/or text.
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